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Spellings and targets

Your children will continue to receive spellings, which will be tested
every Friday. Please continue supporting them in practicing these.

New targets for the Summer term will be set for your child and you
will be able to find these in your child’s diary.

Attendance and Punctuality

School finishes at 3:15pm.

It is important for all children to attend school every
day. Learning begins promptly at 8:45am. Please
ensure your child is on the yard for 8:40am.

Keeping Fit!

Our children will now have PE on a
Friday afternoon.

Please make sure that children have
a labelled PE bag in school with
their kit inside.

For the first half term we will be
going swimming every Wednesday.
Please ensure your child has a full
swimming kit including a towel.
Please see the poster on our
classroom door for swimming outfit
guidance.
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As always, should you wish to discuss any queries, concerns, or
guestions, please do not hesitate to speak to me at the end of the day
when the children have been collected.

Miss Cooper

Our learning!

For the first half term our topic will be

‘Magnificent Monarchs’.

In our history lessons we will be
learning all about different monarchs,
kings, and queens throughout British

history and what their role is. In our DT

lessons we will be making our very
own royal crown and in art we will
draw royal portraits. Our English
lessons will include written
descriptions of a nonconventional
princess as well as informative facts
files on our current King.

After half term break, we will be
learning all about minibeasts!

Reading at home

development!

Thank you for your continued support with reading with your child at home.
This has a MASSIVE positive impact on your children’s learning and

Please continue to support your child in reading 4 times every week to
ensure they receive our reading treat.

Screens

The recommended screen
time (including TV) is 1
hour per day. Please
ensure your child is not
accessing inappropriate
content for their age.

Don’t forget to check our schools X
(formally twitter) page to see what
activities your child gets up to in class
@ WelbeckPS

each week!
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